The Fulbright Commission
requests the pleasure of the company of
Ms Huday TU
at a Reception
on Thursday, 22nd January, 1987
at the Embassy of the United States of America
Grosvenor Square, London. W.1.
to meet the Thirty-eighth group of Fulbright Scholars

R.SA/.P.
Fulbright Commission, Dress: Lounge Suit
6, Porter Street, 6.30 p.m.

London WIM 2HR.
(01) 486 7697 (Main Entrance)












